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Ruma Tahi 
Lucian McCormick 
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Forthcoming Events - Term 1​:  
The complete list at this time! 

Monday 15 February​ ​- Life Education Bus (last day with Harold) 
Tuesday 16 February​ - PTA Meeting 6.30pm 

Wednesday 17 February​ - School Triathlon/Duathlon 
Wednesday 17 February​ - ‘​Meet and Greet​’ ​5.30 - 7.00pm  

 ​ Sunday 28 February​ ​- Taupo Ironkidz Triathlon 
Wednesday 3 March​ ​- School Swimming Sports 
Wednesday 10 March​ - Cluster Swimming Sports 

Wednesday 10 March​ -​ Friday 12 March​ - Year 5/6 MiCamp Taupo/Turangi 
Wednesday 17 March​ ​- Cluster Summer Sports 
Friday 2 April​ - Easter Friday - ​School closed 

Monday 5 April​ ​- Easter Monday -​ School Closed 
Tuesday 6 April​ - Easter Tuesday - ​School Closed 

Friday 16 April ​- Teacher Only Day - ​School Closed 
 

 

 ​From the Desk of the Tumuaki 

Kia ora, whānau 

Ngā mihi nui, ki a koutou (Greetings to everyone!) 

 

"As we develop a greater ​appreciation​ and affection for words that heal, bless 

and cheer, we will develop an even greater disdain for words that damage, 

disparage and disrupt."  

 
Robert Burton 

 
What a fantastic start we have made to 2021! 

 
 

Triathlon/Duathlon 
 
We look forward to seeing you at our first sporting event of 2021...our triathlon/duathlon. 
 
Although already sent out via email and Facebook last week, the details can again be found                
below. 
 

See you there! 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
‘​Meet & Greet​’ 
 
The Broadlands School staff would love to see you on ​Wednesday 17 February             
between ​5.30pm ​and ​7.00pm ​for a very informal ‘​Meet & Greet​’, walk about the              
classrooms, chat to the staff about anything and everything and share in a BBQ              
(sausages, bread & sauce) over tea and coffee.  
 
You are also very welcome to bring your child(ren) along.  
 
You are also very welcome to bring along a device, be it phone, iPad or laptop, for the staff                   
to provide some support with ​Seesaw​, our online learning sharing tool, ​which you will hear               
more and more about from now on. 
 
Please allow us to help you should it be needed...we are here to help!  
 

We look forward to seeing you! 
 
 
Office - Travel Board​ - ​Routine #1 
 
I have attached a pic of the board below which hangs outside the School Office. 
 
It is important that we keep an accurate record of who has been picked up and left school                  
(instead of going on the bus) so that at 3.20pm, the Bus Monitors know who has left school                  
and therefore, will not be on the bus. 
 

Simply move the magnetic name tag over to the left under ‘picked up’. 
 
We will remind the students, but you now know too! 
 
The ​VisTab iPad in the Office must still be completed for any late arrivals and early                
departures. 
 

 



 
 
Office - After School Supervision ​- ​Routine #2 

 
If your child is not picked up or travelling on the bus and is still here ​AFTER ​3.20pm​, they                   
MUST​ sit on the seat outside the Office. 
 
This is so we know who is still on our school grounds and can therefore be supervised.                 
The duty teacher will never leave school if a child remains here. A phone call will be made                  
to you to ensure that you know and pick-up arranged. 
 
Northfuels Donation 
 

Thank you to ​Delta Brooke Farms Ltd for being a part of the ‘​Fuel for Schools​’                 
programme resulting in a donation of ​$530.22​ to Broadlands School. 
 

 
 
School Uniform 
 
Please help us to help you by ensuring that all school uniform items are named.  
 
Hats and fleece are commonly NOT named! :-( 
 
And here is a new, unnamed size 8 hat from today left lying around overnight! We will ​TRY                  
to find an owner!  
 



 
 

 



 



 
 
 
 

      ​PTA are needing your help!  
The PTA are helping at this event and we would love baking or help on the day.  

We require your yummy food for the bake stall. This can be dropped off at School on ​Friday 12 

February ​or at the event down River Road before 12.00 noon on the Saturday. 

If you are able to help at the event, please can you be there at 11.00am or contact Rachael. 

 This is a special event where all proceeds will go towards Jamie’s (Tracey Foden’s husband) 

cancer treatment.  

If you can help, please contact Rachael Martelli on 0212800581  

 



 

 

 

  Interested in joining the​ PTA? 
Reasons to join​.​ It's good for you, It's good for our School and it’s good for our children! 

We have an awesome group of parents who get involved with upcoming events we have during the 

year, fundraising and supporting our tamariki with new projects that arise in our Kura (School). 

 It’s a great way to meet other parents and get involved with what is happening around the school. 

Meetings are once a month on a Tuesday.  

Can't make meetings? That's fine, you can get involved by bringing new ideas, baking, cooking or 

helping on the day at events. (Dads are a great help when we need man power) First meeting 

Tuesday 16 February​, ​6.30pm​ in the staffroom.  

 Come down and find out more or you can ask ​Kasey​ at the office or call ​Rachael Martelli  

021 2800 581​. 



  

 

      ​Taupo Junior Cricket resuming 12th February 2021 

New and returning players welcome! 

Games/sessions start 4pm Fridays at Owen Delany Park. 

Spaces from age 5 through to 12. Fundamental catching, throwing and fielding skills 

taught. 

Please contact ​taupocricket@gmail.com​ or visit our Facebook Page 'Taupo Cricket' 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Broadlands School - Uniform Order Form 
                                                                2021   
 
Child’s Name________________________ Room No.___________     Date_________________ 
 
Caregiver’s Name_____________________ Contact Phone Number_______________________ 
 

 
 

Ka kite ano ​Graeme, Sophie, Debra, Traleenah, Jess, Halei, Grace, Kasey and Tracey 

 

 

Description   Size (circle)  Price  Quantity  Total Price 
Boys Shorts 
 

4  6  8  10  12  14 
16  18  20  22  

$24.00     

Polo Shirt 
 

4  6  8  10  12  14 
S​ (16)  ​M ​(18)  ​L ​(20) 

$17.00     

Girls Skorts 
 

4  6  8  10  12  14 
16  18  20  22 

$24.00     

Cargo Pants 
 

4  6  8  10  12  14 
16  18  20  22   

$29.00     

Polar Fleece  
½ Zip 

4  6  8  10  12  14 
S​ (16)  ​M ​(18)  ​L ​(20) 

$43.00     

Polar Fleece  
Full zip 

4  6  8  10  12  14 
S​ (16)  ​M ​(18)  ​L ​(20) 

$43.00     

Sunhat 
Bucket Style 

XS      S/M     L/XL  $14.00     

Beanie 
 

One size fits all  $9.00     

Total 
 

       

PLEASE SUPPORT THOSE WHO SUPPORT US! 



 

 


